
 
 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance with the 
publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, Hindlip Hall, Worcester. WR3 8SP 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days.  If you are dissatisfied with the response 
you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed promptly and a 
response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 

 

WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST 

 
Reference: 2018 – 169 
Date of response 25th June 2018  
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Freedom of Information Request.  
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Please send to me any record of information that relates to the formulation and execution 
of U.S. Foreign Policy and the administration and operations of the U.S. Department of 
State and U.S. Department of Defence which alleges the U.S. Department of State and 
U.S. Department of Defence committed electoral fraud at the June 23rd 2016, United 
Kingdom European Union membership referendum and/or the June 8th 2017, United 
Kingdom general election. 
 
If your response fails to reach the email address that I have provided then please send 
your response by post. 

 
  

Response. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Your Freedom of Information request has no relevance to the office or business of the 
West Mercia Police and Crime Commissioner and is the latest in a number of similar 
requests you have submitted. As such, we have treated it as a vexatious or repeated 
request, under section 14 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 



 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance with the 
publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, Hindlip Hall, Worcester. WR3 8SP 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days.  If you are dissatisfied with the response 
you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed promptly and a 
response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 

 
 

 

 
Section 1 (1) does not oblige a public authority to comply with a request for information if 
the request is vexatious. 
 
No further response will be supplied on this request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
FOI Officer 


